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27th July 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope that you are all well and enjoying your summer as best as you can. 

 

I am writing to share with your further details of the children’s return to school. I will send updates when 

we have them.  

 

Our aim is for the following: 

 

Year 6, Year 3, Year 1, Pre-School and EYFS to return on Tuesday 1st September 2020.  

 

EYFS already have details of their return.  

 

Year 5, Year 4 and Year 2 to join them in returning on Wednesday 2nd September 2020.  

 

Timings of the day 

 

In order to support the social distancing measures in place, we have to ensure that we have a flow of 

traffic for adults to get in and out of school and therefore we need to be able to have a staggered start 

times and exit times. Please note there will be members of SLT supporting you with the systems at school.  

 

Year 6 and Year 5* will come through the new entrance and their times will be as follows: 

 

Year 6: 8:30 – 2:45 p.m.  

Year 5: 8:45 – 3:00 p.m.  

 

*Please email the office if your child will be walking to or from school so that we can ensure that their class 

teacher is aware.  

 

Year 3 and 4* will come through the main office and their times will be as follows: 

 

Year 3: 8:30 – 2:45 p.m. 

Year 4: 8:45 – 3:00 p.m. 
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*Please email the office if your child will be walking to or from school so that we can ensure that their class 

teacher is aware.  

 

Year 2, Year 1 and EYFS will come through their normal entrance and their times will be as follows: 

 

EYFS have received separate information from the EYFS teachers and we can’t wait to meet you all 😊 

 

Year 2: 8:30 – 2:45 p.m. 

Year 1: 8:45 – 3:00 p.m. 

 

Further information 

 

Under current guidance we are able to share the following: 

 

*We are able to offer Wraparound Care. We will include this on the Risk Assessment that we will share 

with you prior to reopening. Payment will be through ParentPay.  

 

*There will be no other after school clubs at present.  

 

*School Meals will be hot grab bags for the foreseeable future. Payment will be through ParentPay.  

 

I will continue to update you if there are any changes or additions. I appreciate there are lots of changes 

and do hope you aren’t overwhelmed. We are just so excited to have you all back.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss T Lawrence 
Headteacher 
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